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July 12th 7pm 2017

• I hope all the board members could look over the updated rules and 
regulations for the water system. I would like for the updated version to be 
approved at next months meeting. 
•There are 311 meters in service.
• There was one new hook up - and one that was disconnected a couple years 
ago got turned back on.
• The water office computer went down and we had to replace it with a new 
one. I am now trying to restore needed files.
• Regular upkeep and maintenance was performed.
• We will be starting our summer dead end fire hydrant flushing soon. This 
helps to keep the water moving in low water used spots.
• Eye wash and Fire Hydrant checks have been done.
• We did our monthly water sample required by the D.O.H. MET the 
bacteriological requirements for a public water supply as set forth in subpart 
5-1.5 of the State Sanitary Code under Public Heath Law 225. 
• June’s Ir & Mn test results will decide what well I will have pulled – 
cleaned and replaced this year so we can keep up on our 3 year plan for well 
cleaning and maintenance so we will not have to have all 3 wells done in one 
year. We did well #3 last year. 
• I was able to talk to a person from Badger Meter. We had a meeting with 
her and got some better numbers and could see what we would be able to do 
with some new meter reading software. (Seth has info on it)
• I was able to meet up with Seth about reviewing EDU’s – Rules and 
Regulations and Badger Meter stuff. We are working on updating and doing 
some small modifications and will have more info in the upcoming months.
• 

Thank You,

Eric Rogers
Class C Water Plant Operator
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